
  

 

December 15, 2014  

Greetings Imagine Weston and Imagine West Middle School Family!  

We are writing to share with you recent steps taken in planning for the long‐term stability and 
future of our school. On December 2

nd

, the Governing Boards of both schools collaborated in a 
development workshop with the CEOs of Imagine Schools. The purpose of the workshop was to 
discuss several key matters that relate to the longevity of our campus and service to current and 
future families. The meeting was also attended by many school faculty & staff as well as Imagine 
regional personnel.  

The Governing Board members requested this workshop to develop a strategic multi‐year plan 
for needs in the following areas:  

• Talent retention  

• Technology  

• Curricular materials  
• Facility  
 
Both Boards agreed to form a Task Force to further investigate the needs of the school as well as 
the wants and financial ability to address these considerations. In addition, they were determined 
to present the results of the workshop to all of our parents and stakeholders.  

Our Imagine School at Weston and Imagine West Middle School are both outstanding schools 
thanks to the hard work of our dedicated teachers and staff, our involved parents and, of course, 
our wonderful student body. In conjunction with Imagine Schools, our parents, faculty and staff, 
both Governing Boards wish to continue improving our school in the upcoming years. Our 
strategic plan will allow all of us to work together to make this happen.  

As a result of this recent workshop, the Governing Boards and the school Administration will 
begin disseminating newsletters to keep our parents and stakeholders informed about the 
findings of the Task Force and related Board actions. These newsletters will also allow us to seek 
valuable input, ideas and suggestions from our parents regarding the continued academic and 
financial excellence of our schools.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact any of the Board Members listed on our 
website www.imagineweston.org , Ms. Nadine Laham, Principal 
(954‐659‐3600), or Jacquelyn Vernon (954‐618‐6337), Regional 
Director.  

As always, we are very grateful and appreciate your continued 
support. We wish each of you a safe and happy holiday season.  

President Governing Board of Imagine Charter School at Weston Governing Board of Imagine 
Middle School West  

 


